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Algonquin Amateur Radio Club, PO Box 258, Marlboro, MA 01752

The Algonquin Amateur Radio Club holds meetings the second Thursday of each 
month at 7:30pm. There is no meeting in July and August. Meetings are held at 
the 1st Lt. Charles W. Whitcomb Middle School, 25 Union Ave, Marlboro, MA. / 
Door #1. Anyone with an interest in Amateur Radio is welcome to attend.

The AARC operates the N1EM/R 446.675 PL 88.5 repeater in Marlboro. Access 
to the repeater is open to all licensed Amateur Radio operators. A controlled net 
is conducted on the N1EM repeater every Sunday evening at 7pm.

2021­22 Club Officers / Appointments

President Ann Weldon KA1PON
Vice President Steve Babbitt KC1LPZ
Secretary Tim Ikeda KA1OS
Treasurer Ken Horton KA1GFN
Activities Open

Newsletter Ken Horton KA1GFN
Website Sandor Toth NB1N

August 2022 Issue ­ Special Edition
• HamXposition (Club Info Table)
• Labor Day Parade
• Card Sort (Canceled)
• Membership Dues

Algonquin Amateur Radio Club

QRZ
The Newsletter for AARC members

Labor Day Parade

The Algonquin Amateur Radio Club will be providing  
support to the City of Marlboro for the Labor Day 
parade which will be held on September 5th. Anyone 
wishing to volunteer should contact Ann KA1PON by 
email at president@n1em.org.

Card Sort

The card sort which was scheduled to be held on 
August 11th has been canceled due to insufficient cards 
to justify holding the event.

Northeast HamXposition 2022
ARRL New England Division Convention

The Algonquin Amateur Radio Club will have a club 
information table in the hallway at the Northeast 
HamXposition in Marlborough, MA on Saturday, 
August 27 from 9am to 4pm and Sunday August 28th 
from 9am to 1pm. Anyone wishing to volunteer their 
time to help out at the table should contact Ann 
KA1PON by email at president@n1em.org. You do not 
need to volunteer for the entire day so any time you 
have available would be helpful.

A ticket to the HamXposition is not needed to volunteer 
at the table but is required if you wish to enter the 
exhibit hall and other events.

2022/2023 Membership Dues

Dues for the 2022/2023 membership year are due in 
September. The membership form can be downloaded 
from the club's website using the link provided below. 
Memberhip forms and dues can be sent to the club's PO 
Box at any time or can be paid at the September 
meeting if you are planning to attend. Dues are $10 for 
individuals and $20 for family. Checks should be made 
payable to AARC. If you have any questions contact 
Ken KA1GFN by email at treasurer@n1em.org.

Membership form

https://www.qsl.net/n1em/
https://www.qsl.net/n1em/MembershipForm.pdf

